
  

 

  

 

TOWN OF UNITY 
Unity Select Board 

MINUTES 
April 16, 2019 

 
 

    

John Callum     Jim Petrin, Deputy EMD 

Edward (“Ed”) Gregory    Julia Chase, HSEM 

Todd Gregory, EMD 

 

 
At 4:00 Bill continued the meeting from April 15, 2019. 
 
The Board discussed the EMPG grant with Julia Chase, the town’s new 

representative from Homeland Security and Emergency Management.  This grant 
goes before Governor’s Council on April 17th and is for a trailer and message board. 
 

Ms. Chase discussed other grant options for the town and training programs for the 
Fire Department and school. 

 
At 6:45 pm Ed made a motion to adjourn.  Second by John.  All in favor. 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
______________________________ 

Tracy Decker 
Selectmen’s Secretary 
 

SELECTBOARD 
 

 
 ____________________ _____________________ ______________________ 
William A. Schroeter John M. Callum, Jr. Edward A. Gregory 

  


